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How to take pictures for your color consultation project 

It’s important to follow some important guidelines when photographing your home for the color 
consultation project.  I’ve learned the hard way that there is a little more to consider than just taking a 
snapshot. 

Please follow these suggestions before you take the photos and email them to me at 
kscolorconsult@gmail.com 

Tips for taking pictures  

Take photos during the day between 9-3 in natural light without flash or any artificial light for indoor 
shots. Same with exterior. Try to take your photos so that the street is not in the picture or too much of 
the driveway.  

Move any cars out of the driveway.  

Do not send a picture that shows the exterior in part sun and part shade. Indirect natural light is best 
especially if you'd like a rendering done of the house whether it is indoors or outdoors, front door, 
cabinets or a room. 

When you receive your color sheets look at them during the day and at night with artificial light as the 
will look different. 

Put them next to key pieces of fabrics, furnishings and floors. If you stick them onto the wall over the 
existing color (unless it’s white or unpainted) it will not read correctly. Our eyes are affected the colors 
when put right next to other colors. The new color will not represent itself correctly. 

If you have any questions as you’re working on this let me know. 


